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CB COMMUNIQUE   # 2019-008 

 

ISSUE DATE: August 2019  

 

SUBJECT:  IATF CARA Project - Launch of the testing phase  

 
The purpose of this CB Communiqué is to advise all IATF-recognized Certification 

Bodies of the links to the IATF CARA application. 

The application can be accessed via the following link:  

https://dev-cara.iatfglobaloversight.org/ 

The designated representative from each certification body will receive the user name 
and password by the relevant Oversight office. 

The testing period is from 19th of August 2019 to 30th of September 2019. 

The purpose is to provide feedback on the functionality, terminology used and the 
accuracy of the translations. 

All feedback shall be submitted directly to the service desk of the software provider: 

https://infosysc.atlassian.net/servicedesk/customer/portals 

Note: Only previously registered CB representatives will have access to the service desk. 

Any feedback received after the 30th of September cannot be considered and will not be 

implemented.  
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